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DATE:  June 19, 2023 

TO:  Chief Administrative Officer 

FROM: Christine Brough, Executive Assistant   

SUBJECT:  Resolutions Released from Closed Council – June 5, 2023 Closed Meeting 

This report is being provided for information purposes.  Council action is not required. 

At the June 5, 2023 Closed Council meeting, the following information was released from Closed 
Council:  

Additions to Names to Street Naming Policy STR.28(C) 

The following names have been added to Street Naming Policy STR.28(C): 

a) MUSGRAVE, James Douglas; 

b) PARKES, John M.; and 

c) SIMPSON (family). 

 

 

Report Prepared by:  Christine Brough, Executive Assistant 

Approved for Inclusion: Mike Younie, Chief Administrative Officer  


